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We would like to thank parents for their continued support during the pandemic 

this school year.  

Children’s Christmas dinner Tuesday, 8th 

December. 

End of term Friday, 18th December 2020 

Inset days Monday, 21st & Tuesday, 22nd 

December 

Return to school Wednesday, 6th January 

2021 

 

Covid 19 

We would like to remind all parents/carers 

that if your child shows any of the following 

Covid 19 symptoms: 

 a high temperature 

 a new, continuous cough – this means 

coughing a lot for more than an hour, 

or 3 or more coughing episodes in 24 

hours (if you usually have a cough, it 

may be worse than usual) 

 a loss or change to your sense of smell 

or taste 

They should not return to school for at least 

14 days from the onset of symptoms and 

should follow guidance for households with 

possible coronavirus infection. 

 

 

 

Special notices from Fr Christopher 

First Holy Communion 

Parents who have registered their son /daughter for the First Reconciliation and First 

Holy Communion You are reminded, the parents meeting is on the 3rd December at the 

Church at 7pm.  

 

Saturday 21st November 

Adoration mass will be from 1pm- 5.30 pm for you to come and pray for an end to the 

pandemic. Also, for all our Bishop’s, religious and priests. All are welcome. 
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Year four have been working hard this half term. In literacy lessons, we 

wrote poetry called Haikus, reading them aloud to music for dramatic 

effect. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about your child, do 

email us: admin@st-edmunds.towerhamlets.sch.uk using your 

child’s name and brief description of the situation. 
 
 

 

Whoever pursues righteousness and kindness 

    will find life, righteousness, and honour- Proverbs 21:21 ESV 

Advent Appeal: Crisis & Dogs on the Street. 

On Friday 11th December, the children will be raising money 

on Christmas Jumper Day. Children can wear a Christmas 

jumper and non-uniform, bringing in their contributions.  

 

Class Assemblies 

Assemblies are now underway and are being filmed with the 

bubble class as the audience. Watch this space for where 

you can watch the recordings! 
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